
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Jane Petersen [mailto:jane@prototek.net]  

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 4:35 PM 

To: Josh Machen <jmachen@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Not in support of Madrona School move to Lowery Farm 

 

October 28, 2016 

Josh Machen, 

Planning Director 

City Of Bainbridge Island 

 

Mr. Machen, 

I would like to encourage support of Madrona School move to Lowery Farm on North Madison. 

My grandchildren have attended Madrona School for several years. I have gotten to know much of the faculty and 

parents. They will be considerate neighbors. The school needs more space and is growing. The farm has become part 

of the education program for the Waldorf school. The students now take Kitsap Transit to and from the farm and 

other off site activities to cut down on traffic. Everyone attending school events at Lowery Farm has been asked  to 

be considerate, not to park on any nearby roads and has provided shuttles from Rolling Bay Presbyterian Church. 

The staff and families and friends of the school will listen to neighbors and do our best to make everyone happy with 

the new School. 

I have lived on Bainbridge Island since 1971. There have been many changes here. The Madrona School move to 

Lowery Farm on North Madison will be a very good move. Madrona produces good, caring young people. 

Best regards, 

Jane Petersen 

P.O. Box 11338 

Bainbridge Is., WA. 98110 

Ph. 206-842-8090 
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